
2022-23 Membership Drive 
Dear Champlain Park Resident, 

After a 2-year delay due to COVID the Champlain 

Park Community Association is relaunching its annual 

membership drive. This fall, we encourage all 

households in Champlain Park to join the community association or 

renew their membership.  

Behind the scenes, the Champlain Park Community Association 

(CPCA) works hard to enhance and protect our community. 

How? An elected Board of Directors provides direction and it relies on the work of many volunteers and on 

funds from a yearly membership drive. 

In late August or September a volunteer will knock on your door to 

invite your household to be a member for a $20 annual fee. 

How will your $20 be used?  To support CPCA activities including  

 Coordinating events such as theatre and yoga in the park, star gazing, Winter Carnival, an online chess 

tournament and contests with prizes 

 Coordinating the rink, and fieldhouse facilities 

 Enhancing our natural green space (ski trails, pollinator garden, tree plantings) 

 Keeping us secure through Neighbourhood Watch 

 Presenting on Planning and Zoning issues 

 Supporting our community’s concerns at City Hall  

 Working with other communities on shared issues 

 Keeping you informed and connected through a website https://champlainpark.org/  Twitter 

@ChamplainPark and household delivery of the Champlain Speaker newsletter 

Importantly, membership also allows you to vote for CPCA representatives at the Annual General Meeting. 

Do you have ideas or questions? Attend the AGM (late Fall date to be advertised) or write to the webmaster at 

ChamplainPark@gmail.com who will then forward your question to the appropriate person. 

See you in the ‘hood!  

 

Jennie Hornosty, CPCA Membership Coordinator  

 

Find out how to join CPCA or renew your membership on the reverse side 

  



Membership 

Annual membership in the CPCA costs $20 per household. During the membership drive volunteer canvassers 

accept payment in cash, cheque or E-transfer. Your membership will be confirmed with a verified CPCA 

Membership Card. 

If you missed the canvasser and wish to be a member contact Jennie Hornosty at ChamplainPark@gmail.com 

and put Membership in the subject line. 

Or you can also e-transfer the fee to: financescpca@gmail.com   Be sure to put your name, street address and email 

in the Message area to help us keep track of payments and to know where to deliver membership cards. E-

transfer for membership will be available between August 20 and September 30. 

 

Contact Us 

Website https://champlainpark.org/ 

Twitter @ChamplainPark 

Mailing List Receive emails of new website posts by using the 
subscribe button at https://champlainpark.org/ 

Facebook There is also a third party (not CPCA) Facebook group for people living in the 
neighbourhood https://www.facebook.com/groups/ChamplainPark 

 

 


